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November 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear Ida Community, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the recent vote for the sinking fund was successful! This 
represents a significant step forward in our collective efforts to improve our school's infrastructure 
and provide a better learning environment for our students. This successful vote will have a 
tremendous impact on Ida Public Schools. 
 
The passing of this sinking fund is the result of our dedicated community's hard work and 
unwavering commitment to our school's future. We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to 
all the parents, teachers, staff, and community members who supported this initiative and 
recognized the importance of investing in our school's facilities. 
 
The sinking fund will provide crucial funding for essential repairs, renovations, and improvements 
that will directly benefit our students and staff. These improvements include but are not limited to: 
 
1. Replace failing HVAC equipment with geothermal. 
2. Enhancing safety and security measures. 
3. Building a new road to the elementary. 
4. Weatherizing interior and exterior of buildings. 
5. Repair of deteriorating foundations. 
 
We are committed to ensuring transparency and accountability in the management of these funds. 
Regular updates and progress reports will be shared with the school community to keep everyone 
informed about how the funds are being utilized. 
 
This achievement demonstrates what a unified and committed community can accomplish when we 
come together with a common goal.  
 
As we move forward, we encourage everyone to stay engaged and involved in the ongoing process 
of improving our school. Your input, feedback, and active participation will continue to be invaluable 
as we work together to provide the best possible educational experience for our students. 
 
Thank you once again for your support and dedication to the improvement of Ida Public Schools. 
Together, we can look forward to a brighter future for our school and the generations of students 
who will benefit from these upgrades. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Eack and the Ida Board of Education 

Where Learning Strikes! 


